
From: Bob Cook <BCook@scag.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/30/2015 11:34:08 AM
Subject: RE: MOX Form 1

I think so. Subject to review by AG. Will check. Bob
 

Robert D. Cook
 
Solicitor General
 
S.C. Attorney General's Office
 
P.O. Box 11549
 
Columbia, S.C. 29211
 
P: 803-734-3736
 
F: 803-734-3524
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 11:24 AM
 
To: Bob Cook
 
Subject: MOX Form 1
 

Hey Bob, 
 

Hope you had nice holidays. 
 

Just wanted to follow up. Have you all finalized the contract with Randy? As we discussed, I was 
holding off on submitting the Form 1 until that contract was final. 
 

Thanks, Holly 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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